From: seasonalrateclass

To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Thursday, March 18, 2021 9:10:07 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, March 14, 2021 7:48 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment —

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-14

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Monique Vandenbosch

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

There is no need to increase fees for seasonal customers in this province.
Service to Munro Lake and the other thousands of lakes in Ontario will not improve, lines are not going

underground and we STILL have hydro outages.

Hydro has been there for almost 50 years. The status should be grand fathered. Hydro rates for seasonal customers
will more than double for an entire year. Shameful! You indicate that "the OBE's goal is to promote a financially
viable and efficient energy sector that provides you with with reliable energy services at a reasonable cost." My
hydro bill will more than double for less than 8 weeks of usage! That is not reasonable!

THE OEB NEEDS TO RECONSIDER THE DECISION TO ELIMINATE THE SEASONAL RATE CLASS IN

THIS HEARING!





